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9
th

 July 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We Are Fashion Designers 

 

As you are aware Rowan Class are currently learning about our environment and the detrimental 

impact of our waste and pollution. We have been working hard on making a difference to our 

community with the three Rs - Recycle, Reuse and Reduce.  

 

To teach the children about reusing unwanted items instead of throwing them away we will be 

holding a fashion designer morning. The children will be able to experience designing, tie dying 

and evaluating their work - taking an unloved item and making it funky and fashionable! 

 

We are asking each child to please bring to school one item of unloved clothing, ideally an item 

that still fits, which is white. It could be an old school polo t-shirt, a pair of white pump trainers or 

even a scarf. We request that items are placed in a labelled bag and brought in to school on Friday 

12
th

 July.  

 

We will of course be showcasing our wonderful creations at our class assembly on Wednesday 17
th

 

July at 2:40pm. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Miss Rawlings. 

Class Teacher   


